Hill, L. W. November 21, 1904

L. W, Hill to James J. Hill.

Discusses general conditions along the
Great Northern line. The Granby spur has
been connected and ore is coming in from the
Rossland camp and from two or three mines
nearby.

Track has been laid to the river at Fernie
and a bridge is being built. Iron ore will
pass last year's shipment and there are not
nearly enough cars for the grain that is
coming to market.
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